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1st July 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

New for September 2021 – PE Uniform 
 

The last few months have resulted in considerable change for everyone. As we strive to be 
the very best we can we continually evaluate our practice and monitor the impact of 
changes on quality of education. 
 
One of the changes we have made this year, and that we would like to keep, is that 
children continue to attend school on PE days in PE kit. This maximises time to be 
physically active, supporting both positive mental and physical health, and also hugely 
reduces the amount of lost uniform we accumulate and you have to chase! We do so, 
however, with an adaptation to current expectations. 
 
We are all very proud of our school and the children wear their uniform with pride. We are 
therefore introducing a new PE Uniform in September that the children will be expected to 
wear on their PE days. The main change is the introduction of a PE t shirt for everyone 
with the house t shirt moving to an optional extra that can be worn on Sports Day. All items 
are already available from our uniform supplier for families to purchase. September PE 
Uniform is listed below: 
 

 Plain black/navy shorts (no logo) 

 Plain black/navy joggers or leggings (no logo) 

 Plain blue crew neck sweatshirt (no logo/hood/zips or pockets) 

 Blue Hobletts Manor Junior School PE t shirt (available from Beat only) 

 Optional House Coloured t shirts for Sports Day and intra school  

competitions (available from Beat only) 

 Trainers 

We thank you in advance for ensuring that your child’s shorts, joggers and crew neck 
sweatshirt remain logo free. Whilst these items are available to purchase from our uniform 
supplier, they can also be sourced at competitive prices at supermarkets and high street 
shops. 
 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 

Best Wishes, 
 

Team Hobletts 
  


